
Extension of the Period for Consultation on Arrangements for the 

Frequency Spectrum in the 1.9 – 2.2 GHz Band upon Expiry of the 

Existing Frequency Assignments for 3G Mobile Services 

 

 

The Office of the Communications Authority (OFCA) announced today 

(12 June 2012) that the period to respond to the consultation paper issued 

on 30 March 2012 on “Arrangements for the Frequency Spectrum in the 

1.9 – 2.2 GHz Band upon Expiry of the Existing Frequency Assignments 

for 3G Mobile Services” has been extended. 

 

All submissions should be made to OFCA on or before 15 July 2012 

instead of the original deadline of 15 June 2012 indicated in the 

consultation paper. 

 

The decision to extend the consultation period has been made in response 

to requests from the industry. 
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